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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

October 1, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

Our August 5, 1985 letter identified fourteen (14) load handling devices
that were inadvertently excluded from our previous submittals addressing the
seven (7) guidelines of NUREG 0612 Section 5.1.1. Twelve (12) of those load
handling devices were addressed in our August 5, 1985 letter. We also
indicated that load drop analyses would be performed on the remaining two (2)
load handling devices and the results submitted by October 1, 1985. The
analyses have been completed. Using conservative assumptions, the results
indicate that for certain load configurations and weights, scabbing of the
intervening floor may occur. Until such time as the analyses can be refined
(using more realistic criteria), an engineering review of individual loads
handled by these hoists will be performed.

Additionally, we stated in our August 5, 1985 letter that we had requested the
crane vendor to review the design of the screenhouse crane against the
recommended guidelines of NUREG 0612 Section 5.1.1(7), Crane Desi n and that
the results would be submitted by October 1, 1985. The crane ven or has
indicated that their review will be completed by November 1, 1985.

The two revised load drop analyses and the screenhouse crane design review
are now scheduled to be submitted by November 30, 1985.

Sincerely,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

C. V. Manga
Senior Vice President

CVM/MG/dd
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